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Lincoln Water Commission Response 
 

PUC 1-1 
 
Request: 

If Providence Water Supply Board’s supplemental rebuttal position is approved, please indicate 
what impact those proposed wholesale rate changes would have on the respective wholesale 
customer’s retail rates (by customer class, if possible).  In responding to the question, please 
provide the current and estimated rate. 

Response: 

The Lincoln Water Commission’s (“Lincoln”) current rate schedule is provided as Attachment 
LWC-PUC 1-1.  The rates set forth in Attachment LWC-PUC 1-1 have been in place since 2014, 
and there is no mechanism in place for automatic adjustments to these rates based on changes in 
wholesale rates charged by the Providence Water Supply Board (“Providence”).  Accordingly, any 
changes to the wholesale rates charged to Lincoln will not result in any immediate changes to 
Lincoln’s retail rates. Lincoln is, however, preparing to conduct a new rate study to establish new 
rates, which it expects to commence in the next few months.  The wholesale rates Providence 
charges to Lincoln will be one of several factors considered in that rate study, though Lincoln 
cannot state with specificity the impact the wholesale rate will have on retail rates as a result of 
that study. 
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Lincoln Water Commission Response 
 

PUC 1-2 
 
Request: 
 
If BCWA’s surrebuttal position is approved, please indicate what impact those proposed 
wholesale rate changes would have on the respective wholesale customer’s retail rates (by 
customer class, if possible).  In responding to the question, please provide the current and 
estimated rate. 
 
Response: 
 
Lincoln refers to its response to data request PUC 1-1. 
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Lincoln Water Commission Response 
 

PUC 1-3 
 

Request: 
 
If the Division’s direct position is approved, please indicate what impact those proposed 
wholesale rate changes would have on the respective wholesale customer’s retail rates (by 
customer class, if possible).  In responding to the question, please provide the current and 
estimated rate. 
 
Response: 
 
Lincoln refers to its response to data request PUC 1-1.  




